
 

11th May 2020 

Dear Sixth Year Parents/Guardians and 6th Year Students, 

As you know last Friday 8th May 2020, the Minister has issued a statement that, in order to achieve the 

fairest possible outcomes in the current circumstances, he is offering a system of Calculated Grades.   

Our letter last Friday provided the details set out in the booklet ‘A Guide to Calculated Grades for Leaving 

Certificate Students 2020’ and these details are available to download from the Government website here. 

During the weekend we also saw on the website a document ‘Information for Leaving Cert Students’ with 

FAQs and this can be found at this link.  This might answer some questions that you have. 

 

Like yourselves we have many other questions that we hope will be answered in the next few days. 

 

As I said last Friday, more than ever our Summer Term Prayer is important for us all (see below), but 

especially for our 6th Year students and their families. 

Anne Mc Grath 

Principal 

 

Summer Term 2020 Prayer 

We pray for all in our school, the extended Loreto 
community, our family, friends, front line staff, all in 
our local and national community and today we 
think especially of our 6th Year students: 
 
that we may face the unknown with hope and 
embrace goodness in each new day. 
 
 
 

 

https://www.education.ie/en/Press-Events/Press-Releases/2020-press-releases/PR20-05-08.html
https://www.gov.ie/pdf/?file=https://assets.gov.ie/74043/96076aa3e16240cc93e2a56a1ea94d75.pdf#page=1
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/2f07eb-leaving-cert-2020-information/#information-for-leaving-cert-students
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

